Miranda North Public School Newsletter



Week 2, Term 4

Principal's Report

On Wednesday we celebrated Grandparent's Day. A special day to acknowledge the diversity of grandparent relationships and connections across ages.

It was wonderful to see so many smiling faces and we are grateful for so many people being able to attend.

Our students proudly performed in dance, band, musical and percussion items for our special guests, followed by morning tea and classroom visits.

Thank you to all the Stage 2 parents who contributed and donated goods to the Bake Sale and to our P&C volunteers who ran the sale. There were many delicious treats on offer. Mrs Ferlazzo's organisation skills shone brightly, on what everyone agreed was a great day.

Similarly Kindergarten Orientation was another opportunity to welcome new community members and students to our school. Mrs Charlton expertly ran an informative session with detailed information for parents about school activities and what to expect for their children starting Kindergarten in 2025.

A huge thank you to our current Kindergarten parents who generously donated an orientation afternoon tea. We look forward to our next session on Wednesday 6 November and thank the speakers and P&C for their input and assistance.

Yesterday, while Grandparent's Day and Kindergarten Orientation were on, Miranda North Public Speaking representatives achieved outstanding results in the Public Speaking Network Finals. More about that from Miss Barley further in the newsletter.

Today we have closely been following the students representing our school at the State Athletics Championships and are very proud of their achievements. More about that further in the newsletter from Ms Stefanski.

Next Monday our Stage 3 students will head off to Berry Camp. We can't wait to hear about their adventures and wish them all a wonderful time away.

None of these activities or events would happen without a very dedicated staff and I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Miranda North team. Events like Grandparent's Day, Kinder Orientation and Camp would not be possible without the hard work and dedication of our staff and our amazing P&C who work tirelessly to provide the very best school experience for our students.



We acknowledge the traditional custodians of country throughout Australia and recognise their continuing connection to land, waters and community. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging, for they hold the memories, the traditions, the culture and hopes of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples across the nation.

Grandparent's Day - Photos

























State Athletics Championships—Miss Steganski

The 2024 NSWCHSSA Athletics Championship was held on 23 - 24 October at Sydney Olympic Park Athletic Centre. We wish to congratulate to our talented athletic superstars who represented Miranda North PS: Nyema T, Ava J, Cruz C, Tyson B, Axl T and Bodhi C.

Results

Ava J

11 Years Girls

- -2nd place in 200m Finals
- 5th place in 100m Finals

Cruz C

10 Years Boys

-7th place in 100m Finals

Cruz C, Tyson B, Bohdi C and Axl T

Junior Boys

-17th place in the relay

Nyema T

12 Year Girls

-12th place in Shotput



Good luck to Ava J at Nationals!







Thank you to our P&C and The Point Bowling Club

The MNPS staff were thrilled with the beautiful lunch thoughtfully donated by the P&C. The special lunch and treats were prepared by Katie and Tess, their time is truly valued, especially after the busy day they had along with other volunteers running the Bake Sale on Wednesday.

World Teachers Day celebrates the significant role that teachers contribute to our community and the P&C lunch was a wonderful way to celebrate this special day. We are very lucky to have the support of such a hard working and committed network of volunteers in our P&C and everyone was very appreciative of this thoughtful gesture at the end of a busy week.

We also thank The Point Bowling Club for their support with fundraising



Public Speaking Network Finals—Miss Barley

Congratulations to Willow M, Liam and Ivan who represented MNPS at the Public Speaking Network Finals on Wednesday. Their confidence, clarity and ability to engage the audience truly stood out. They all demonstrated excellent communication skills and poise under pressure.

Willow and Liam secured a highly commended placing in the Stage 3 and Stage 2 competitions. Ivan earned himself the first place trophy for Stage 1. He will progress to represent MNPS and the Sutherland Network at the Grand Final in a few weeks time.







Senior Choir & Junior Dance Ensemble Nursing Home Visit

Congratulations to our Choir and the Junior Dance Ensemble "Into the Jungle", who entertained the residents of Juliana Village. Their visit and performance was very much appreciated by the residents who are already looking forward to our next visit.









Presented by

Miranda North Public School P&C supported by SydLUG

Sunday 3 November 2024

Miranda North Public School 162b The Boulevarde, Miranda NSW 2228 9am to 3pm

- Check out amazing creative displays built with coloured bricks
- · Brick pit play area to make your own creations
- Grab some lunch at our sausage sizzle and bake sale
- · Prizes to be won with our raffle

\$5 ENTRY AT THE DOOR - CASH OR EFT

This is a fundraiser, and all proceeds go directly to Miranda North Public School







School Ca	lendar - Term 4				
Week 3	28/10 Stage 3 Camp	29/10 Stage 3 Camp K-2 swimming	30/10 Stage 3 Camp	31/10 3-6 Assembly	1/11 3-6 Sport
Week 4	4/11	5/11 K-2 swimming	6/11 2025 Kindergarten Orientation 2	7/11 K-2 Assembly	8/11 3-6 Sport
Week 5	11/11 School Mural Workshop	12/11 School Mural Workshop K-2 swimming	13/11	14/11	15/11 3-6 Sport
Week 6	18/11	19/11 K-2 swimming	20/11 Kindergarten 2025 Play Date 1	21/11 Whole School Assembly	22/11 3-6 Sport
Week 7	25/11	26/11 K-2 swimming	27/11 Kindergarten 2025 Play Date 2	28/11 Stage 3 Gala Day	29/11 3-6 Sport
Week 8	2/12	3/12 High School Orientation Yr 7 2025 K-2 swimming	4/12	5/12 Year 6 Farewell Dinner	6/12 3-6 Sport
Week 9	9/12	10/12 Christmas Parade	11/12 Reports go home	12/12 Presentation Day	13/12
Week 10	16/12	17/12	18/12 Clap Out (Year 6) Last day of Term 4	19/12 Staff Development Day	20/12 Staff Development Day
Dec/Jan School Holidays. Return to School: Tuesday 4th February 2025					

Community Announcements

TAREN POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL





We turn 100 next year and would love to hear from you if you attended or worked at TPPS. We don't want anyone to miss out on our celebrations.

https://forms.gle/gWKxTsXYLD1G23ud8

Please contact Anyes McLean in the school office if you have any questions: **Phone:** 02 9524 6379 / 0407 023 564 **Email:** anyes.mclean@det.nsw.edu.au